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GISLEHAM PARISH COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF PLANNING APPLICATIONS – 1st MARCH 2021 

In line with Government advice it will not be possible to hold a meeting to discuss these Applications 

 

In order to meet their obligations, Councillors will download these Applications, consider the details, 

and discuss their observations with the Chairman. 

Comments received will then be reported to East Suffolk Council Planning Officers in accordance 

with normal procedures. 

 

The following Planning Applications are being considered: - 

a)  DC/21/0484/FUL 

Proposal: French Doors to be placed on first floor in the master bedroom leading 

on to a balcony which will project 1.5m from the house by 3.5mlong, all 

to be positioned on the East side gable. 

 And a small frosted window for an en-suite to be placed on the South 

side front of the house, again in the master bedroom. 

 

Address: Britannia Cottage, London Road, Gisleham NR33 7PG 
 

b)  DC/21/0927/FUL 

Proposal: Rear extension 

 

Address: 1, Catherine Terrace, London Road, Gisleham NR33 7QS 
 

You are able to view the details submitted with these Applications, online at: 

http://publicaccess.eastsuffolk.gov.uk/online-applications/ 
If you have any observations, or comments, regarding these Applications, these can be sent to: 

The Case Officers, Application a) Debbi Wicks, or Application b) Freya Carroll at 

Planning and Coastal Management, East Suffolk Council, Riverside, 

4 Canning Road, LOWESTOFT NR33 0EQ 

or the Clerk to Gisleham Parish Council, 

Derek Ward, 48 Laurel Road, LOWESTOFT NR33 0NG 

 

1, Catherine Terrace is occupied by Parish Councillor, Mark Lanham, who will not be 

involved with any discussion, nor have any input, into the Parish Council response. 

 
Derek Ward, 

Clerk to Gisleham Parish Council    Tel: 01502 517955  

 

mailto:gislehamclerk@gmail.com
http://www.gisleham.onesuffolk.net/
http://publicaccess.eastsuffolk.gov.uk/online-applications/

